
 

 
 

 
 

May 11, 2021 
Information Letter no. 11-2021 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
According to article 1.1 of our Internal Rules and article 4.5.1 of our Statutes we inform 
you that this year’s Ordinary Congress and Elective Congress of our Confederation  are 
planned to be held in:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To book your accommodation please fill in a special form which is dedicated for our 
Congress.  
 
I would like to remind that in reference to the Congress decision to organize the Ordinary 
and Elective Congress in Sochi on September 11, 2021 we are pleased to inform you that 
the EFC will cover the accommodation costs of the President of each national federation 
registered in the EFC and will pay a subsidy of 500,00 EUR to each Federation towards the 
cost of flight tickets. 
 

Please be informed that reimbursement will be possible only if the President of the 
Federation attends the Congress in Sochi which means that payment of subsidy will be 
done immediately after Congress. 
 

   Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 ……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 

SOCHI (RUS) Saturday, 11 September 2021 at 10.00 am 
 

Hotel Radisson Blu Resort and Congress Centre 
 

1a Golubaya Street, Bolshoy Sochi, Krasnodar Krai, Rosja, 354350 
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